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MATA Suspends Service Due to Inclement Weather and Road Closures  
 
Memphis, Tenn – With freezing temperatures and inclement weather, the  
Memphis Area Transit Authority (MATA) has enacted agency-wide preparations to keep  
customers and employees safe for Wednesday, February 1.  
 
Due to severe winter weather and road closures, the Memphis Area Transit Authority (MATA) 
will operate as follows:    

• Fixed Route services will be suspended at 11 AM.   

• MATAplus will only do life sustaining trips.  

• Transit Centers will be open from 6 AM – 8 PM.  

• On–Demand services are suspended.  

• Trolley services are suspended.  
 
Safety is our number one priority, so please be aware that there may be additional delays as 
bus operators are proceeding cautiously, and we ask that riders allow for additional travel time.  
 
Customers are encouraged to sign up for Omnilert for updates on service alerts, delays, or  
detours. Visit  https://matatransit.omnilert.net/subscriber.php  to sign up for service alerts. 
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